
Another successful Community Open House in June, with two key meetings focused on
gathering resident input. The AA Comeaux session centered on the MLK Street area, while
the JH Williams meeting focused on Lyman Street. Both events saw active participation
and valuable feedback.

These open houses are essential in shaping Abbeville’s future, ensuring community voices
guide the planning process. While turnout was strong, residents were given the
opportunity to provide feedback through a survey. 

We appreciate the community’s engagement and look forward to plan for Abbeville’s
future!
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Community Open Houses gather input on the MLK

and Lyman Street corridors.

We’re always working to keep our community informed, engaged, and involved in
what’s happening around Abbeville. From city updates and public meetings to events

and opportunities to share your voice—we want you in the loop.
Make sure you’re signed up for our newsletter so you never miss important news,

updates, or ways to get involved. Stay informed. Stay connected. Stay involved.


